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  A History of Chinese Literature Herbert Allen
Giles,1901
  Français Interactif Karen Kelton,Nancy
Guilloteau,Carl Blyth,2019-08-15 This textbook
includes all 13 chapters of Français interactif.
It accompanies www.laits.utexas.edu/fi, the web-
based French program developed and in use at the
University of Texas since 2004, and its companion
site, Tex's French Grammar (2000)
www.laits.utexas.edu/tex/ Français interactif is
an open acess site, a free and open multimedia
resources, which requires neither password nor
fees. Français interactif has been funded and
created by Liberal Arts Instructional Technology
Services at the University of Texas, and is
currently supported by COERLL, the Center for Open
Educational Resources and Language Learning UT-
Austin, and the U.S. Department of Education Fund
for the Improvement of Post-Secondary Education
(FIPSE Grant P116B070251) as an example of the
open access initiative.
  Cuisine and Culture Linda Civitello,2011-03-29
An illuminating account of how history shapes our
diets—now in a new revised and updated Third
Edition Why did the ancient Romans believe
cinnamon grew in swamps guarded by giant killer
bats? How did African cultures imported by slavery
influence cooking in the American South? What does
the 700-seat McDonald's in Beijing serve in the
age of globalization? With the answers to these
and many more such questions, Cuisine and Culture,
Third Edition presents an engaging, entertaining,
and informative exploration of the interactions
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among history, culture, and food. From prehistory
and the earliest societies in the Fertile Crescent
to today's celebrity chefs, Cuisine and Culture,
Third Edition presents a multicultural and
multiethnic approach to understanding how and why
major historical events have affected and defined
the culinary traditions in different societies.
Now revised and updated, this Third Edition is
more comprehensive and insightful than ever
before. Covers prehistory through the present
day—from the discovery of fire to the emergence of
television cooking shows Explores how history,
culture, politics, sociology, and religion have
determined how and what people have eaten through
the ages Includes a sampling of recipes and menus
from different historical periods and cultures
Features French and Italian pronunciation guides,
a chronology of food books and cookbooks of
historical importance, and an extensive
bibliography Includes all-new content on
technology, food marketing, celebrity chefs and
cooking television shows, and Canadian cuisine.
Complete with revealing historical photographs and
illustrations, Cuisine and Culture is an essential
introduction to food history for students, history
buffs, and food lovers.
  Logical Reasoning Bradley Harris Dowden,1993
This book is designed to engage students' interest
and promote their writing abilities while teaching
them to think critically and creatively. Dowden
takes an activist stance on critical thinking,
asking students to create and revise arguments
rather than simply recognizing and criticizing
them. His book emphasizes inductive reasoning and
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the analysis of individual claims in the
beginning, leaving deductive arguments for
consideration later in the course.
  Lesson Plan Book Teacher Created Resources,
Inc,2006-02-02
  The Great Race Dawn Casey,2018-09-01 Race with
the animals of the Zodiac as they compete to have
the years of the Chinese calendar named after
them. The excitement-filled story is followed by
notes on the Chinese calendar, important Chinese
holidays, and a chart outlining the animal signs
based on birth years.
  The Russian Cosmists George M. Young,2012-08-01
In the nineteenth and early twentieth century, a
controversial school of Russian religious and
scientific thinkers emerged, united in the
conviction that humanity was entering a new stage
of evolution and must assume a new, active,
managerial role in the cosmos. The ideas of the
Cosmists have in recent decades been rediscovered
and embraced by many Russian intellectuals. In the
first account in English of this fascinating
tradition, George M. Young offers a dynamic and
wide-ranging examination of the lives and ideas of
the Russian Cosmists.
  Clear and Present Thinking Brendan
Myers,Charlene Elsby,Kimberly Baltzer-
Jaray,2013-05 The product of a Kickstarter
fundraising campaign, Clear and Present Thinking
is a college-level textbook in logic and critical
thinking. Chapters: 1. Questions, Problems, and
World Views 2. Good and Bad Thinking Habits 3.
Basics of Argumentation 4. Fallacies 5. Reasonable
Doubt 6. Moral Reasoning In an effort to reduce
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the cost of education for students, this textbook
was funded by over 700 people through the
Kickstarter online crowd-funding platform. This
softcover edition is available here for the lowest
reasonable price. All profits from the sale of
this print edition will go towards funding future
free or nearly-free college textbook projects.
  The Power of Stars Bryan E. Penprase,2017-05-05
Completely revised and updated, this new edition
provides a readable, beautifully illustrated
journey through world cultures and the vibrant
array of sky mythology, creation stories, models
of the universe, temples and skyscrapers that each
culture has created to celebrate and respond to
the power of the night sky. Sections on the
archaeoastronomy of South Asia and South East Asia
have been expanded, with original photography and
new research on temple alignments in Southern
India, and new material describing the
astronomical practices of Indonesia, Malaysia and
other Southeast Asian countries. Beautiful
photographs of temples in India and Asia have been
added, as well as new diagrams explaining the
alignment of these structures and the astronomical
underpinnings of temples within the Pallava and
Chola cultures. From new fieldwork in the Four
Corners region of North America, Dr. Penprase has
included accounts of Pueblo skywatching and
photographs of ceremonial kivas that help
elucidate the rich astronomical knowledge of the
Pueblo people. The popular “Archaeoastronomy of
Skyscrapers” section of the book has been updated
as well, with new interpretations of skyscrapers
in Indonesia, Taiwan and China.With the rapid pace
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of discovery in astronomy and astrophysics,
entirely new perspectives are emerging about dark
matter, inflation and the future of the universe.
The Power of Stars puts these discoveries in
context and describes how they fit into the modern
perspective of cosmology, which has arisen from
the universal human response to the sky that has
inspired both ancient and modern cultures.
  Gilded Age Ivan Franceschini,Nicholas
Loubere,2018-04-01 According to the Chinese
zodiac, 2017 was the year of the 'fire rooster',
an animal often associated with the mythical
fenghuang, a magnificently beautiful bird whose
appearance is believed to mark the beginning of a
new era of peaceful flourishing. Considering the
auspicious symbolism surrounding the fenghuang, it
is fitting that on 18 October 2017, President Xi
Jinping took to the stage of the Nineteenth Party
Congress to proclaim the beginning of a 'new era'
for Chinese socialism. However, in spite of such
ecumenical proclamations, it became immediately
evident that not all in China would be welcome to
reap the rewards promised by the authorities.
Migrant workers, for one, remain disposable.
Lawyers, activists and even ordinary citizens who
dare to express critical views also hardly find a
place in Xi's brave new world. This Yearbook
traces the stark new 'gilded age' inaugurated by
the Chinese Communist Party. It does so through a
collection of more than 40 original essays on
labour, civil society and human rights in China
and beyond, penned by leading scholars and
practitioners from around the world.
  China Dreams Jane Golley,Linda Jaivin,Ben
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Hillman,Sharon Strange,2020-04-16 The year 2019
marked a number of significant anniversaries for
the People’s Republic of China (PRC), each
representing different ‘Chinese dreams’. There was
the centennial of the May Fourth Movement — a
dream of patriotism and cultural renewal. The PRC
celebrated its seventieth anniversary — a dream of
revolution and national strength. It was also
thirty years since the student-led Protest
Movement of 1989 — dreams of democracy and free
expression crushed by government dreams of unity
and stability. Many of these ‘dreams’ recurred in
new guises in 2019. President Xi Jinping tightened
his grip on power at home while calling for all
citizens to ‘defend China’s honour abroad’.
Escalating violence in Hong Kong, the ongoing
suppression of Uyghurs in Xinjiang, and
deteriorating Sino-US relations dominated the
headlines. Alongside stories about China’s
advances in artificial intelligence and
geneticially modified babies and its ambitions in
the Antarctic and outer space, these issues
fuelled discussion about what Xi’s own ‘China
Dream’ of national rejuvenation means for Chinese
citizens and the rest of the world. The China
Story Yearbook: China Dreams reflects on these
issues and more. It surveys the dreams, illusions,
aspirations, and nightmares that coexisted (and
clashed) in 2019 in China and beyond. As ever, we
take a cross-disciplinary perspective that
recognises the inextricable links between economy,
politics, culture, history, language, and society.
The Yearbook, with its accessible analysis of the
main events and trends of the year, is an
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essential tool for understanding China’s growing
power and influence around the world.
  Cape Cod Stories Joseph Crosby Lincoln,1907 Cape
Cod Stories by Joseph Lincoln Crosby, first
published in 1907, is a rare manuscript, the
original residing in one of the great libraries of
the world. This book is a reproduction of that
original, which has been scanned and cleaned by
state-of-the-art publishing tools for better
readability and enhanced appreciation. Restoration
Editors' mission is to bring long out of print
manuscripts back to life. Some smudges,
annotations or unclear text may still exist, due
to permanent damage to the original work. We
believe the literary significance of the text
justifies offering this reproduction, allowing a
new generation to appreciate it.
  A Hedonist Manifesto Michel Onfray,2015-11-10
Michael Onfray passionately defends the potential
of hedonism to resolve the dislocations and
disconnections of our melancholy age. In a
sweeping survey of history's engagement with and
rejection of the body, he exposes the sterile
conventions that prevent us from realizing a more
immediate, ethical, and embodied life. He then
lays the groundwork for both a radical and
constructive politics of the body that adds to
debates over morality, equality, sexual relations,
and social engagement, demonstrating how
philosophy, and not just modern scientism, can
contribute to a humanistic ethics. Onfray attacks
Platonic idealism and its manifestation in Judaic,
Christian, and Islamic belief. He warns of the
lure of attachment to the purportedly eternal,
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immutable truths of idealism, which detracts from
the immediacy of the world and our bodily
existence. Insisting that philosophy is a practice
that operates in a real, material space, Onfray
enlists Epicurus and Democritus to undermine
idealist and theological metaphysics; Nietzsche,
Bentham, and Mill to dismantle idealist ethics;
and Palante and Bourdieu to collapse crypto-
fascist neoliberalism. In their place, he
constructs a positive, hedonistic ethics that
enlarges on the work of the New Atheists to
promote a joyful approach to our lives in this,
our only, world.
  Introductory Grammar of Amharic Wolf Leslau,2000
This book closes the gap for beginners who want to
study the Amharic language and had difficulties in
finding the right grammar for this purpose: The
first grammar of Amharic, the national language of
Ethiopia, was published by Hiob Ludolf in 1698.
The Amharic grammar published by Praetorius in
1879 is based on Amharic religious texts and on
scattered material, usually composed by
missionaries. A milestone in the study of Amharic
is Marcel Cohen's Traite de langue amharique
(1936), but this grammar, too is not completely
suited for beginners since the author's
generalizations are at times aimed at linguists.
The grammar that comes closest to the concept of a
beginner's grammar is that of C.H. Dawkin (1960),
yet this grammar is extremely short, does not give
examples and does not introduce the student to the
intricacies of the language.The new book gives all
the grammatical forms and the sentences of the
present grammar in Amharic script and in phonetic
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transcription. The illustrative examples have a
free and a literal translation. This procedure
should likewise prove to be useful for the
Semitist as well as for the general linguist.
  The Golden Wheel Dream-book and Fortune-teller
Felix Fontaine,2022-09-15 DigiCat Publishing
presents to you this special edition of The Golden
Wheel Dream-book and Fortune-teller by Felix
Fontaine. DigiCat Publishing considers every
written word to be a legacy of humankind. Every
DigiCat book has been carefully reproduced for
republishing in a new modern format. The books are
available in print, as well as ebooks. DigiCat
hopes you will treat this work with the
acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a
classic of world literature.
  A Dictionary of Haiku Jane Reichhold,2013-06
Nearly 5000 haiku by Jane Reichhold, written in
English between 1993 - 2013 have been arranged
according to the five seasons and seven
traditional saijiki categories of Japan. However
the haiku within the categories are arranged
alphabetically - which makes this a dictionary.
  Motif-Index of Folk Literature : past masters ;
humanities databases, full text [Anonymus
AC03416919],1992 This database is an electronic
edition of the Motif-Index of Folk-Literature,
revised and enlarged by Stith Thompson,
(Bloomington: Indiana University Press, 1955).
  Mithraic Societies: From Brotherhood to
Religion's Adversary - (b&w) Abolala
Soudavar,2018-02-21 Although by its title, this
book seems to be about a specialized topic, the
spread of Mithraic societies and its avatars, in
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time and geographical expanse, much enhances its
relevancy. From Roman legionaries to chivalry
orders, from dervish circles to guild
organizations, and from Freemasons to French
revolutionaries, the hierarchy of Mithraic
societies, their initiation rites, and their oaths
of secrecy, provided a model for brotherhood
organization that was efficient, but also
flexible; they could adapt their philosophy to the
prevailing politico-religion conditions of the
day, because they did not worship any particular
god, but could also be comrades in arms with
nascent religious movements, such as with
Christianity. Mithra was the initial guarantor of
their oath, and if need be it could be replaced by
Jesus, Allah or any other divinity. Their
ÒreligionÓ was their brotherhood, and as such they
usually provided a counter-balance to the power
elite, and had the potential to become politically
active.
  Interactive Aerospace Engineering and Design
Dava J. Newman,2002 This text contains an
integrated bound-in CD-ROM, and has a strong
emphasis on design. Its active visual approach and
inclusion of space-orientated engineering make it
an interesting examination of the aerospace
engineering field.
  Buyology Martin Lindstrom,2010-02-02 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • “A fascinating look at how
consumers perceive logos, ads, commercials,
brands, and products.”—Time How much do we know
about why we buy? What truly influences our
decisions in today’s message-cluttered world? In
Buyology, Martin Lindstrom presents the
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astonishing findings from his groundbreaking
three-year, seven-million-dollar neuromarketing
study—a cutting-edge experiment that peered inside
the brains of 2,000 volunteers from all around the
world as they encountered various ads, logos,
commercials, brands, and products. His startling
results shatter much of what we have long believed
about what captures our interest—and drives us to
buy. Among the questions he explores: • Does sex
actually sell? • Does subliminal advertising still
surround us? • Can “cool” brands trigger our
mating instincts? • Can our other senses—smell,
touch, and sound—be aroused when we see a product?
Buyology is a fascinating and shocking journey
into the mind of today's consumer that will
captivate anyone who's been seduced—or turned
off—by marketers' relentless attempts to win our
loyalty, our money, and our minds.
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